Vince Jackson

From: Sugar Immel <sugarimmel@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 10:12 AM
To: Vince Jackson

Cc: ICE- Patrick Immel

Subject: I oppose RSF-4 zoning

Currently there is no RSF-4 zoning anywhere in point clear or Battles-wharf at this time, RSF-4 is high density zoning, we
can't have that it will change the whole community and be hard on our natural resources and environment it will cause
more water problem, & traffic | strongly oppose zoned RSF-4 for all of Point Clear and Battles Wharf.

Sarah Torbert Immel

18575-A scenic Hwy 98

Sent from my iPad



